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12 July 2020 
 
Shop for your Charity 
56 Norwood Drive 
Flat Bush 
Auckland 2019 
 
 
Dear Hospice Supporter 
 
Thank you so much for your recent donation of $6.00 for Hospice NZ.  We are 
extremely grateful for your support. 
 
Many people believe hospice is about a building, when in fact it is a philosophy of 
care.  Our goal is to help people make the most of their lives, to live every moment in 
whatever way is important to them. 
 
The hospice philosophy extends beyond the physical needs of a person and extends 
to their emotional, spiritual and social needs too, as well as supporting their family 
and friends.  Everything we provide is free of charge thanks to the support of people 
like you. 
 
Your donation will help to ensure our services remain completely free of charge for 
anyone living with life limiting condition.  
 
Thank you once again. 
 
 
 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
 

 
Mary Schumacher 
Chief Executive 
 


